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	School Standard
	Parents are advised that
	Consequences

	Girls Summer Uniform:

Yellow school polo shirt and black shorts/skorts.

 - no denim or board shorts

Boys Summer Uniform:

Yellow school polo shirt and black shorts.

 - no denim or board shorts


	Uniforms are available from the school office.

Students not wearing the school uniform are required to bring a letter from their parents/ guardians explaining why.

Parents are advised that jumpers with hoodies are banned from Sunset State School.

	Students not wearing school uniforms will be ineligible to represent their school at sporting events and school excursions.



	Footwear:

Fully enclosed shoes

Socks:

White sports socks

	All students are required to wear enclosed footwear because of Workplace Health and Safety Laws.

Thongs, slip ons and sandals are not suitable.

	Students not wearing appropriate footwear will be miss out on play during school breaks.

Students will also miss out on participating in physical activity and other areas of the curriculum where enclosed footwear is essential (e.g. Science, Technology and Cooking).



	Hats:

School bucket hat or wide brimmed hat

	Student safety is a priority at Sunset State School.

Sunset State School follows the SunSmart guidelines.


	Students not wearing a SunSmart hat will be miss out on play during school breaks (this includes play in the Junction Room and Library).

Students will also miss out on participating in physical activity during Physical Education.



	Jewellery:

 - Watch

 - Flat signet ring

 - Small plain sleepers or stud     earrings

 - Medical alert bracelet or necklace


	Other jewellery may be unsafe for the student or others.

Jewellery can get caught in play equipment or cause injury when it comes into contact with other students.


	Students will be asked to remove excess jewellery. Students can have their parents collect this jewellery from the office.

Students will be asked to remove or tape down jewellery during sport or physical activity.



	Helmets:

Students riding bikes, skateboards or scooters to and from school are legally required to wear helmets.
	Helmets must be securely fastened. It is against the law to use this equipment without a helmet.


	Students will be asked to walk.
Repeat offenders will be reported to the Police.




